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Rotary Club of Bow, New Hampshire 

 
Post Office Box 1935, Bow, New Hampshire 03304-1935 

August 2022 

Dear Friend of Bow Rotary: 

Encouraged by the tremendous response to last year’s pivot from an in-person auction 
to an online version, we will “Blast Off to Our Future” with another online auction to 
raise funds for educational scholarships! 

Each year, the Bow Rotary Club awards scholarships for college, trade school and 
non-traditional learning to deserving high school graduates from Bow High School, 
as well as to Bow and Dunbarton residents who attend private high schools. 
Financial support for children attending camp, as well as community projects (Old 
Town Hall renovations, Wildcat Habitat at BMS, Baker Free Library Lower Level 
Meeting Room) are also beneficiaries of Auction proceeds. Our next project is a 
pavilion to provide shelter and an opportunity to gather, near the sports fields. 

As of 2021, the Bow Rotary Club has awarded over $375,000 in scholarships and 
$18,500 in camperships to local families. 

Our Auction is only successful with the generous support you and others give us by 
donating items promoting your business to our participants.  If you haven’t been 
able to donate before, we invite you to do so now.  Your donation of an item, 
service, or gift certificate will help continue our proud tradition of giving back to our 
community.   

To ensure maximum exposure for your business, please submit your item no later 
than October 15, 2022.  Please contact us at 603-455-6706 or email at 
matt.e.dodge@gmail.com with any questions, or to arrange for item pick-up. 

Thank you again for your support, and PLEASE, plan to visit our website from 
November 2-5 to join us in bidding on wonderful items!  

Warm regards, 

              
Matt Dodge and Ben Kiniry 
2022 Foundation Auction Chairs 

 


